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October 17, 2024 

 

 

Dear Parishioners of Divine Infant:  

    We are now in the last quarter of our Cupola Restoration Campaign. It has been a long appeal 

and I am so appreciative of your support to-date. We have reached 80% of our goal to raise the    

necessary $125,000 in total. Thank You! 

 As you know, these funds were necessary to restore the cupola and much of the Church       

interior; so badly in need of repair due to extensive wind and   water damage. The fine results  speak 

for themselves every time we enter the Church; something which can give all of us great              

satisfaction. 

 In order to reach our goal, I kindly ask you to consider making either a first-time donation or a  

further donation, building on your previous generosity. We all feel the effects of the constant rising 

of the cost of the living, which makes our financial planning quite challenging. That said, I would like 

you to know that your dedication, generosity and commitment to your parish and your church is 

greatly appreciated. It is a visible and beautiful expression of God’s love and mercy in action.        

May God Bless you all!  

 

In Christ, 

 

Fr. Waldemar 
Pastor 
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